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MEMORANDUM 

To:  Mayor and City Council 

From:  Jessica Carpenter, Director of Parks and Recreation  

Date: June 14, 2022 

Reference: Discussion regarding the Coppell Historical Society’s request to relocate and donate 

a home to be placed in Heritage Park  

2040: Pillar 0: Sustainable City Government 

Goal 3: Well-maintained City Infrastructure 

General Information: 

The Coppell Historical Society has approached the City requesting to relocate a home currently 

located at 532 S Coppell Road to Heritage Park, located at 700 S Coppell Road.   

At the April 12, 2022 meeting Council requested more research and cost estimates pertaining to 

the relocation of the house. Subsequent to this meeting, staff began due diligence work to identify 
costs.  During this process, conflicting information regarding the age of the home was identified 
that could impact whether the home has historical value.

The Parks and Recreation Department and the Historical Society are seeking direction from City 

Council regarding their desire to accept the donation of the property.   


